
Ministry Schedule 
In response to several requests, the weekend ministry schedule is now also 
available on our website. We have removed everyone’s first name and phone 
number in an effort to safeguard the privacy of parishioners. 
 
Please note that we’ve also relocated the ministry schedules from the vestry to 
their old home at the entrance of the church so that they are easier for all to 
find. FYI, the new schedule begins this weekend. 
 
Holy Trinity CWL 
The winner of the quilt in the CWL Fall Quilt Draw was Karen Muzerall of 
Ketepec. The CWL would like to thank everyone who supported them by buying 
tickets, and their members who spent many hours selling those tickets. 
 
The November CWL meeting will be held in the Family Centre on Tuesday, 
November 3rd at 7:30pm. 
 
Christmas Baskets 
The items requested for next weekend are Peanut Butter/Jam. The full list is 
available on our website, and on the bulletin boards at the entrance of the 
church. Cash donations for perishable items are also requested at any time. 
 
Christmas Ministry Schedule 
Cindy Doyle is about to start preparing the ministry schedule for Christmas and 
New Year's. For your convenience, Cindy has prepared sign-up sheets that will 
be available at the entrance of the church until November 20th. Please take a 
moment to check off which Mass you plan to attend so that she is able to 
schedule you at a time suitable for you.  
 
The Family Centre Floor Fund 
We are going to replace the Family Centre floor in the VERY near future. We 
are asking for your financial support in this endeavor. If you would like to make 
a donation to our new Floor Fund, please use one of the Building Fund 
envelopes located at the entrance of the church. We ask that you write “Floor” 
on the outside of the envelope so that we can keep money for the floor 
separate from regular Building Fund donations.  
 
649 
Stella and Dee Dee are beginning to collect names for our next game. The game 
will begin during November, and they will announce an exact start date soon. 

Sunday Envelopes 
The envelopes for 2010 are available at the entrance of the church. We 
encourage you to check the address on your envelopes and contact us if any 
corrections are required. 

 
COLLECTION  
October 25th  

 
2009 

 
2008 

Envelopes 1162 1807 

Loose 39 179 

Building Fund 53 25 

Needy 54 14 

Evangelization of 
Nations 

- 359 

Christmas Baskets - 100 

Vestry Chapel 100 - 

   
 Thank You!  

 
Last Weekend, Generous Donations were made to our 

Building Fund in Memory of 

 

Joan Belliveau 

Greg Lisson 

Jerry O’Brien 

Audrey Pettie 

 

Please remember them in your Prayers 

 
Building Fund 
If you wish to make a donation to our Building Fund in memory of a loved one, 
simply write their name and “In Memory of” on one of our Building Fund 
Envelopes (found at the entrance of the church) and drop it in the collection. 
 
Breakfast  
Sunday, November 8th, from 9am - 1pm, the Knights of Columbus will be 
serving up a meal at the Assumption Centre, Chapel Street West. Price for 
Adults is $6, for children 12 and under it is $3. Proceeds are going to L’Arche 
Saint John and the Rocmaura Nursing Home Auxiliary. 



Vestry Chapel 
We have decided to convert part of the vestry into a “chapel” to be used for 
daily Mass. If you would like to make a donation to this project, you may do so 
by using one of our building funds envelopes and marking “Vestry” on it. 
 
Bingo 
Christmas Cash Bingo is being held on Wednesday, November 25th at St. Pius X. 
Early Bird games start at 6pm; regular games at 7pm. There is a $1,000 jackpot 
+ specials and door prizes. Tickets are $20 and are available by contacting the 
parish office (between 8am - 1pm) at 653-6830. You may also call 672-9566 if 
you live west or 696-8169 if you are east.  
 
Ten Thousand Villages 
2009 International Fair-Trade Gift Sale - Friday, November 13th (9am - 8pm) & 
Saturday, November 14th, (9am - 4pm) at St. Mark's United Church, 50 Dexter 
Drive (off Manawagonish Rd.). Free Admission. For more information, call 
Michelle  at 672-0468. 
 
Evening Prayer 
All are welcome to attend on Thursday, November 5th at St. Vincent’s Chapel, 
Cliff Street, at 7pm. 
 
Remembrance Day 
There will be a special program of music to commemorate and celebrate the 
contributions of our veterans on Friday, November 6th, 7:30pm, at Harbour 
View High School. Those performing will be The 3rd Field Artillery Regiment 
Band, the Saint John Chorale, and the Harbour View Choral Ensemble. 
Admission is $10; free for veterans. For information, call 643-2912.  
 
There will also be a Service of Remembrance in sacred word, song and music on 
Sunday, November 8th, 2pm, at the Cathedral. Members of the Royal Canadian 
Legion, Ladies Auxiliary and all veterans will attend as special invited guests, 
and will provide their “Colour Party” to March on the Colours. Veterans 
assemble at 1:45pm. Music will be provided by St. Mary’s Band and the 
Cathedral Choir. A reception will follow in the Cathedral Rectory. 
 
Urgently Needed 
Men’s winter coats/jackets in good, clean condition for seafarers coming to 
Saint John, often from much warmer climates. If you can help, contact Deacon 
Bob Freill at 653-6989. 

 

HOLY TRINITY 
ROMAN CATHOLIC CHURCH 

SUNDAY, NOVEMBER 1, 2009 

ALL SAINTS 

 
21 Canon Street   |   Saint John, NB   |   E2K 3J7 

653.6838 (Phone)   |   653.6848 (Fax) 
HolyTrinitySJ.com   |   office@holytrinitysj.com 

Office Hours: Monday, Thursday & Friday from 10am – 1pm 
 
 

    
Baptisms: By Appointment. Confessions: As Requested. 

    
Weddings: By Appointment. Minimum 6 Months Notice Required. 

  
  

Mass Intentions: Accepted up to one year in advance. 
  

Bulletin Announcements: Deadline is Wednesday for the 
coming weekend. 

  
 
 
MASS SCHEDULE 

Monday  November 2nd 9:00am Vince Mudge 

Tuesday November 3rd NO MASS 

Wednesday November 4th NO MASS 

Thursday November 5th NO MASS 

Friday November 6th 9:00am Mary E. Breen 

Saturday November 7th 5:00pm Tina Daigle (A) 
Sunday November 8th 10:30am For The Parish 
 


